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November 17, 2022 

 
 

PORT OF VANCOUVER USA  
 
NOTICE  
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Port of Vancouver USA Board of Commissioners 
will hold a joint meeting with the Ports of Camas-Washougal and Ridgefield Boards of 
Commissioners, beginning at 12:00 Noon, Tuesday, November 29, 2022, at the Port 
of Vancouver, 3103 NW Lower River Road, Vancouver, Washington. A social and 
lunch will precede the joint meeting, beginning at 12:00 Noon. The purpose of the 
meeting is to discuss matters of mutual interest including sustainability, tax increment 
financing, regional transportation and commission representation, regional economic 
development, legislative agendas, freight mobility, port updates and similar matters. 
The commission will vote on selection of the 3-ports Regional Transportation Council 
representative.  
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